
VADNAIS LAKE AREA WATER MANAGEMENT ORGANIZATION 
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Directors of the Vadnais Lake 

Area Water Management Organization will hold a special meeting on November 
20, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Vadnais Heights City Hall, 
800 E County Road E, Vadnais Heights, MN 55127.  The purpose of the meeting is 
to consider and act on the wetland replacement application submitted by Paul 
Keenan, on behalf of Reuter Walton, to construct an apartment building on the 
property (PID 333022230056) located at 3400 Arcade Street in the City of Vadnais 
Heights.  The meeting will include a review of the findings and recommendations 
submitted by the technical evaluation panel that reviewed the application.  The 
Board of Directors may ask questions of the applicant, staff, and the technical 
evaluation panel, but please note this meeting is not being noticed as a public 
hearing.  
 
Posted on October 28, 2024. 
 
        ____________________________ 


